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I would like to make a short submission for your consideration. I have read the explanatory note and I am
 impressed with it,but I do think it would be a good idea for inspections be carried out randomly once a month
 day and night so to cover all aspects of the services, this should be done without any notice as this way the
 inspectors would be able to catch people unawares if someone is not doing the right thing,ie:

leaving someone sit in a wheelchair soiled for quite some time, I know of one instance of this a few years back
 and the family bought him home and looked after him until he past which is not right, people should have the
 peace of mind that their loved ones are well cared for. I know that it may be hard to police but if you had the
 inspectors you would create jobs for people and look after peoples loved ones at the same time, I know many
 years ago the health dept had health inspectors for shops,restaurants etc, I think the government should take this
 out of the hands of the councils and have them work back with the State Government once more, this all could
 be amalgamated together to make a section of Qld Health, hence the end result should be better care and
 outcome for peoples loved ones and peoples minds. Yours Sincerely...... John Carter ALP# .                
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